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 Rabbi Shlomo 

Odze

SUPPRT2014/2464/P 28/07/2014  13:21:28 Hi,

As a Rabbi at South Hampstead Synagogue I am writing to you to express my view in support of the 

planning application based on the following points

• The erection of these poles would enable parents of young children who require transportation by 

buggy to leave their home to attend synagogue for both prayers and social functions on Friday evening 

and Saturday as well as enabling them to leave their home for all other social or leisure activities 

without infringing the laws of Sabbath.

• It would also allow wheelchair-bound and disabled persons of all ages to leave their home with 

their carers to attend synagogue or pursue any other social and leisure activities on the Sabbath.

• The siting of the poles and wire has in each location been very carefully selected to minimise 

visual impact. Existing ‘Eruvin’ have shown that the poles and wire are virtually invisible once 

installed, merging as they do within the streetscape, and have to be positively sought out to be noticed.  

In addition, there is no impact on road safety or traffic flow.

• A number of other planning permissions have been granted  for Eruv poles including Mill Hill, 

Woodside Park, Hampstead Garden Suburb, Edgware, Elstree, Borehamwood, Bushey, Belmont and 

Stanmore.  The construction of these Eruvin has in no way impacted adversely on the local population.

I therefore urge you to approve this application for the benefit and betterment of the jewish community 

residing in your borough.
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 Romain Sellem SUPPRT2014/2464/P 28/07/2014  11:45:20 I am fully supportive of this initiative as it will help a lot of Jewish famillies in the neighborhood in 

their daily lives, especially on Saturdays where they will be able to use buggies.
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